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CEO_ICACFeedback  

From: Pat Willard <pat.willard@thelarchgroup.com> 
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2024, 6:11 PM 

To: CEO_ICACFeedback 

Subject: Public Comment to November 6, 2024 Commission Meeting 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address 
and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

  

 

Dear Members of the Commission, 

I am curious about two things: 

1) As much as I appreciate the on-boarding process, I wonder for how much longer this will go on. It is my 
opinion that it serves little value to the public, compared to the greater value it is for the Commission. As you 
are planning for a retreat, this would appear to be the time where you could have this on-boarding...it of the 
public eyes and ears. Any member of the public who cares to know the standards could do what I did a few 
years ago when I asked the Police Chief of Redwood City for them (which is written documentation). 

2) Just a few months ago it was reported that two people held in County Jail died from drug overdoses or 
suicides. This is a perfect example of what the Commission should be looking into in the eyes and ears of the 
public. This is something by which you could make recommendation to the Board of Supervisors about what 
additional resources or jail keeper training might do so that these things don't happen again. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Cordially, 

/ Pat Willard 

Resident of San Mateo County for more than 20 years. 

-- 
 

Have cameras; use film. 
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CEO_ICACFeedback  

From: Nancy Goodban <nancy.goodban@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday November 4, 2024, 6: 15AM 

To: CEO_ICACFeedback 

Cc: Jim Lawrence <jtlawrence94404@yahoo.com> 

Subject: Nov 6 ICAC public comment agenda item 5 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address 
and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

  

 
 
Chair Salahuddin, Vice Chair McClure, and Commissioners: 

 

Mindful of the turmoil in the Sheriff’s Office, we believe that ICAC can play a positive role in its authority as 

advisory to the Board of Supervisors on matters relating to the Sheriff’s Office .   

 

Specifically, we suggest that ICAC has the opportunity to help address the current crisis in the Sheriff’s 

Office by: 

 

 

•  Reviewing the findings from Judge LaDoris Cordell’s upcoming report and making 

recommendations to the Board of Supervisors in its role as an advisory body. 

•  Requesting that the Board of Supervisors keep Judge Cordell on after the release of her report 

to oversee implementation of any recommendations. 

•  Looking at the concerns of deputies about deputy well-being and developing recommendations 

to the Board of Supervisors. These issues were central to the deputy complaints about 

mandatory overtime in the jail and also about deputies being pulled off of street patrol in order to do 

transport and court support. 

 

 

WeI hope that ICAC can take the opportunity to consider these suggestions at your November 16 retreat. 

 

Nancy  

 

Nancy Goodban 

Fixin’ SMC 

www.FixinSMC.org 

nancy.goodban@gmail.com 
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